
From: Floyd, Pam <pam.floyd@sos.wa.gov>
To: C.J. Adams-Collier KF7BMP <cjac@colliertech.org>
Cc: Baker, Sharon <sharon.baker@sos.wa.gov>

Subject: Op Personnel Exam
Date: Thu, 16 Aug 2012 16:23:56 -0700

C J

The Op Personnel Exam that you used is out dated. It has been changed and is on our web site. However, the
biggest change was to remove certain questions.  I was able to cross walk your exam with the new one and you
scored 100%.  I will send you an official letter of license and it will be good for two years (until 8/2014).   Be sure and
check the web site at that time, as legislative changes may occur before then. 

Congratulations!

Pam
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